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Dear Dr. Doshi, Thank you for reaching out to us. We appreciate 
the time that you have taken to provide feedback on our work. We 
are writing to inform you that we have updated our review to note 
that the preprint has since been published in the peer-reviewed 
journal Vaccine, as well as some of your remarks on our 
assessment of the preprint. We have also included a link to your 
response posted to Zenodo. Our initial assessment that the claim 
“Covid Vaccines More Likely to Put You in Hospital Than Keep 
You Out” is inaccurate remains valid. 
Regards, The Science Feedback team 
 


